## SAINT MARY SCHOOL 16 SUMMER STREET SHREWSBURY, MA

Dear Parents,

Grandparents' Day will soon be upon us. We will be celebrating our school Mass on Friday, October 13th at 8:30 AM, and we welcome you to come and honor the significant people in our lives. The Student Council members will be responsible for leading the assembly in prayer.

In carrying on our tradition of serving the poor at St. Anne's Parish, we will be collecting toothbrushes, toothpaste, and dental floss for this month. The items will be collected on October 13<sup>th</sup>. <u>Please do not send anything in beyond that date because they will be delivered to St. Anne's on that Friday.</u>

Thank you for your generosity and continual support. Without this partnership we would not be able to spread the Kingdom of God through your loving and kind acts. In September I was overwhelmed with the amount of items that you sent into school for the Mass. It was truly an example of your Christian spirit. Again, I thank you for all you do.

God bless you,

Sister Rosemarie